
Montgomery Township 
Community & Recreation Center Advisory Committee  

Meeting Minutes 
September 12, 2018 

 
The September 2018 regular monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Community & Recreation 
Center (Mont CRC) Advisory Committee was held Wednesday, September 12, 2018 at the Montgomery 
Township Community and Recreation Center (Mont CRC).  The members of the Mont CRC Advisory 
Committee in attendance included: Ally Gaylord, Marcy Lynch, Tom Alesi, and Tony Ruggieri.  Also 
present were: Stacy Crandell Assistant to the Township Manager, and Floyd S. Shaffer Community & 
Recreation Center Director. 
 
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  
On a motion by Ms. Lynch and a second by Mr. Alesi, the minutes of the April 2018 monthly meeting 
were unanimously approved. 
 
Public Comment:  There was no public comment. 
 
Old Business/New Business. 

1) Mr. Shaffer presented an overview of the Kids University Program.  He indicated 
2018 summer season was a well-organized operation.  He indicated that the efforts of 
Recreation Supervisor Derek Muller was a large component of this year’s success.  
Mr. Shaffer indicated that Derek has settled in very well into his duties since 
beginning employment in late April 2018. 

 
2) Mr. Shaffer discussed Weston Fitness services to the Mont CRC and in particular 

Personal Training offered by the firm.  He indicated that improved personal training 
opportunities would be a plus for the CRC and would add a component to hopefully 
improve memberships.       

Discussion Items 
The following topics were discussed by the Committee during the remainder of the meeting: 
 

1) The Mont CRC operating revenue and expenditures through August 2018 were 
presented. 
 

2) Membership numbers through the end of August 2018 were reviewed. 
 

3) A review of the upcoming Fall 2018 Recreation Program Schedule took place.   
 

There being no further business, on a motion by Mr. Ruggieri and second by Ms. Lynch, the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:00pm.   

The next meeting of CRC Advisory Committee will take place on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 
6:30PM.  

 Submitted by:    Floyd S. Shaffer, Community & Recreation Center Director 


